
September 2019 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 

Michael Sheridan was hired to replace Jeremy Beck as our 7th and 8th grade science teacher.  

He lives in the Dansville School district and has two children who attend Dansville.  He 

attended Michigan State University where he majored in Agricultural Communications and 

now, after realizing his joy for working with kids, has decided to make it his profession by 

enrolling in the Accelerated Certification Residency Program through Saginaw Valley State 

University. 

 

Our Report Card AIT team (District Wide) utilized a work day to reformat our report cards 

to support standard based grading.  Teachers sent their grade level clear learning targets to 

our technology coaches for the district to start inputting standards in the hopes to release the 

report card in November.  

 

Spring Math and FastBridge testing has begun.  All students 6-8 were given assessments in both 

math and reading to establish data points for each student. 

 

Krista Voss and her class hosted a Dansville Tailgate on Friday, September 13.  Students 

prepped for the occasion by preparing food, practicing their social skills, and learning how to 

prepare for a gathering of guests. 


